Note: New time changes

Summer Running - all are welcome

There is no fee

It’s just a place to meet and run with kids and those wanting to get in shape for the summer. We are looking at having two running times (Monday through Thursday) at 5:30 pm which I will try to attend and another at 8:30am (Monday through Thursday) for those not able to attend the pm sessions.  We will start July 1st through August 15th and meet at the new Lynbrook Track.  I will try to make as many runs as I can but there will usually be upper class runners who know all our courses. Runners will choose how far they want to run. You can stay at the Track or go out for a longer runs. We have courses from 2 miles to 9 plus miles.  There will be runners of all abilities and parents are welcome to run or just attend the runs. You can email me with questions Jakeantoin@yahoo.com.

Here is another good read: the attached explains the benefits of simply putting in some miles. http://runningtimes.com/Article.aspx?ArticleID=5808&CategoryID=&PageNum=2
Happy running   

Jake White  

